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«-BULLElriN
To th e  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 24 No. 16 
July 15, 1993

MEMO TO: University Community

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: Action on State Budget , . ,

I am pleased to report that the state budget has been passed by the 
legislature and signed by the Governor. As a result, payroll checks will be 
distributed in accord with normal practice.
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